
 

 
8/4/20

Traffic Crash  

 

On 08/04/20 at 2015 hrs, the Monroe City Police Department responded to a traffic crash on E. Front St., near the enterance 

to the DTE power plant.  It was reported that a vehicle had left the roadway and entered the water.  Upon arrival, responding 

officers found the vehicle had struck a fence and come to rest in a restention resevoir of the DTE plant.  The vehicle was found 

to be completely submerged and not visible to officers on scene and the driver was believed to still be in the vehicle. 

 

The MPD Accident Investigation Team responded to the scene to conduct the investigation.  The Monroe County Sheriff's 

Office Dive Team also responded to the scene to assist in locating and recovering the vehicle and driver.  Due to the condition 

of the water and location of the incident, recovery efforts are on-going at press time. 

 

The investigation is currently open.  Any persons with information are encouraged to contact Officer McKenzie at the 

telephone number listed below. 

Lieutenant Paul Marks

Officer McKenzie and Detective Nelson 

(734) 243-7585 or (734) 243-7509 

PIO / Administrative Captain J.D. Wall

(734) 243-7502 (734) 243-7512


